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Coming Event:

Friday9™ March 2018

Year 5 Camp
Returnsfrom Cooba

approx.3.30pm on

12 March
Canberra Day

Tuesday 18 March

Kindergarten Reading
Workshop

9.15am to 10.00am

Wednesday 14
March

RTI Information
Session

8.30am to 9.00am

Thursday 18 March
SwimmingCarnival
Years 1 6

Friday 18 March

JUNIOR SCHOOL
ASSEMBLY

Hosted by Year 2

Friday 16' March
Matt Giteau Cup

Campese Oval,
Queanbeyan

Wednesday 21
March to Friday 2%
March

Year 6 Coastlife Camg

-
Red Hill

SCHOOL

ACT

-
Government \ ¥

Education

Matt Giteau Cup Trials

Notes Home

Matt Giteau Cup
(Will be sent home witbarticipating students on Friday'March)

SCHOOL BOARIACANCIES

We still have one parent and citizen member position becoming vacant on 31
March 2018 and desperately need another nomination.

Please contact the front office if you are able to join our School Board.

If you would like more information, contact the Assistant Returning Officer, Ron
Platt, or the Principal, Louise Owens.

Astrolabe Street, Red Hill
Ph: 6205 7144
Website: www.redhillps.act.edu.au

PO Box 22, Red Hill, AGGD2
Fax: 62057145
Emailiinfo@redhillps.act.edu.au
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Our Next Assembly

Will beour first JUNIOR ASSEMEPRY 3) in Week 6
Fridayl5" Marchat 9:25am

Hosted by: Year 2

All welcome, please be seated by 9:20am for a prompt start

Parents are invited to attend croissants and coffee
in the parent hub at 9.00am

52V Qi F2NASU F
Every V\éednesd ay is WasteFree-Wednesc

Y AVOID
I snacksn reusable jas & f Lunches packed in plastic
containers H A bags, cling film or foil
1 drinks in a reusable bottle 1 Disposable drink boxes,
1 reusable utensils when cans, cartons and bottles

o 8

=

Disposable forks and spoon

needed ) ‘3 £
I areusable lunchbo: Prepackaged lunobs or
snacks

=
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Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to the week 5 newsletter. It is hard to believe that we are nearly half way through the first term of the year

It also means our Bush Dance and Community BBQ event is only a week away. Next Friday, March 23 is the date.
DN} o6 @2dz2NJ 6AO1SGa 2 GKAa Fdzy SOSyid AT ¢Baxum Kith &8s/ Qi
band and plenty of bootscootth Fdzy @ ! &G 2yf& bPup LISNI FlFYAfe& 2N bmn 7
@l t dzS o 2 KSGKSN) €2dzQNB ySg (2 GKS aoOKz22f |yR g2dzZ R
keen for a fun social evening, then gowaw.flexischools.com.aand purchase your tickets.

We would like to let you know that there are going to be some changes to the assembly format. A timetable for this
semester is below. Our assemblies will still be helerg fortnight on even weeks and the 9:30 starting time will also
remain unchanged. We are going to have some assembly weeks which will be dedicated to either jBjoor(P

senior (4¢ 6) classes. During these assemblies ONLY these grade levdtend|l\&hole school assemblies will also
occur, but these will not be held every fortnight. The junior and senior assemblies will be organised and hosted by
one of the year levels and the whole school assemblies will be coordinated by the leadership team.

We have changed the format to allow us to target sfie¢opics and guest speakers thie appropriate age groups.
Classes will continue to have the opportunity to host assemblies and we will continue to showcase student work an
provide opportunities fopublic performances. We have also kept wholeaid assemblies as we believe these help
students to el part of the whole school. They also allpsunger students to see some of the exciting pathways
available in the older grades (e.g. leadership oppuaittes, performance groups and sporting teams). Older students
have also expressed a fondness for seeing the younger students at assemblies and for performing to them.

The calendar in the school newsletter will also show which year level is hosting émetdgs

Assembly Timetable Semester 1

Term 1 Term 2

Week 4¢ Whole School Assembly Week 2¢ Whole School

Week 6¢ Junior Assembly [B3] ¢ Year 2 Hosting Week 4¢ Senior Assembly

Week 8¢ No Assembly [Good Friday] Week 6¢ Whole School

Week 10¢ Whole Schoolg ANZAC Day Assembly Week 8¢ Junior Assemblyg Year 1 Hosting
Week 10¢ Whole School

Our year 5 students are away at camp this week. They left on Wednesday morning and will be back tomorrow
afternoon. Camp is a wonderful opportunity for studenid develop teamwork skills as they work together to
complete tasks, as well as a tremendous way to develop independence by having to pack and be responsible for
their own belongings.

Some of the activities at camp deliberately challenge students asll fhem out of their comfort zone. It is a

wonderful experience to be part of; seeing a student exemplify thetak&r attribute by digging deep and trying
something they find quite challenging and scary. The look of achievement amtidelon their &ces really is one

of the most enjoyable parts of camp for us teachers. A huge thank you to the teachers who are giving up time away
from their own families and their own personal commitments to give the students this wonderful opportunity.

It is that time of year again, wherwe have colder mornings followed by warm day® $tudents remove layers
throughout the day. The lost property piles can grow rapidly at this time of the year. Please remember to put your
OKAt RQa yIYS 2y (K 8Ijadelthes bagkyf thdyyrd mispiaged. 6 S Ol Yy K

On Friday 2% March, Red Hill Primary will be participating in the National Ride2School D&y children and
families are encouraged to ride their bikes or scooters to school that day, if possible. The Fyshwick Fresh Food
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Markets will be providing fresh fruit on the basketball courts from &30am for children who are able to join us.
Educaton Minister, Yvette Berryand Health & Wellbeing MinisteMeegan Fitzharrihave been invitedo meet

with the children that morning. Please be aware that there will be media present on the basketball courts that
morning, so if you do not wish your @hio be photographed or filmed, it would be recommended that they go
directly to the asphalt area as usual. Please keep your eyes on SeeSaw next week as more information regarding
shared routes and meeting times will be provided.

Nathan James
Deputy Prigipal

Defence News

TheDefence Education Assistance Scheima government funded initiative.
A Defence Force student who has had their education disrupted, due to posting!
from one location to andter may be eligible to receive up to 14 weeks of tuition. j*

In order to qualify for this initiative an application must be submitted within the

first 18 months of arriving in the new posting locality and the tutoring must be completed within this same
time frame. Please contact me more information.

Veterans and Veterans Families Counselling Service (VVCS)
Tel: 1800 011 046This service is free and confidential
Defence Family Helpline 1800 624 608

This Helpline operates ZAand is the best way to accesgpport services or gain referral to a Defence
Community Organisation area office.

PEAP Seminay Partner Employment Assistance Program. Did@tes ADF partners to an employment
seminarg a light lunch will be provided. WHEN Wednesday 21 March 2018, d2q200pm RSVP by
Friday 16 March 2018amelia.scanlan@defence.gov.au02 6265 8777

ANZAC Day National Ceremony 2018 tickets

Are you a Second World War veteran or do you know one?
Second World War veterans can access priority seating at tljis
8SIFNRa !''yi O 51& blaazylt /|8t
ticketing@awm.gov.auwor call (02) 6206 9813.

.. Tickets for the general public seating aread kel available to
~ book via the free online system Trybooking from 28 March
2018. The link and booking information will be available on
the AWM from this time.

Cathy Graham

Defence Transition Aide/Workload Reduction Officer
Red Hill Primary School | Astabe Street | Red Hill ACT 2603
Phone: +61 2 6205 7144 | Fax: +61 2 6205 7145 | Epaily.graham@ed.act.edu.au
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Year 3 Inauiry: How we organise ourselves.

Central Idea: Organisations respond to the needs of humans

Students were asked to work together withot
teacher guidance to discover how many
counters their class had. We tried a range o
strategies to find the answer and finished by
ANRdzLIAY 3 GKS O2dzy i SN
was designed thelp students undestand how
people (organisations) work together on a
common goal.

Guest Speakers: :

. We have been fortunate enough to Iisté
| to a range of guest speakers who shar!I
different ways they have worked in |

organisations to help people. :

|
Maths patternsinquiry: !
|
|

We have been discovering a range of ways that patterns can be created using dot pai;
Beebots, counters, numbers and the environment. '
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Year Four Happenings

Karenb AE2y S WdzZ ASGGS hQ/2yy2NE YINBY {LSyO

Voting at the ACT Legislative Learning about the Har€lark [AalUuSyAy3 G2 t]

Describe the difference between

Assembly. voting system
a rule and a law

| liked going to the Chamber at the ACT Legislative Assembly and being able.tssac 4N
| have enjoyed debating and voting in the classroBma 4N
| learnt that you vote in a Har€lark system with numbers, not ticksloise 40
| learnt that ministers debate which laws are worthy of making it intolthes Book of 2018 orah 40

| have enjoyed learning about the Government. My favourite bit was whewevd to the ACT Legislative
AssemblElliot 4S

L KAyl StSOGA2ya INB FIFIANE K2y Sad yR SEOwGAY:
win. Mary 4S

g GKS 1t/ ¢ [SaratlriA@dS 1aaSyotesx ¢S 320 Déevdwa i i

At the ACT Legislative assembly, people can watcksthernmentand Oppositiorargueabout laws and
decide themCelested\W
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